
 

Our week ahead - What are we going to be learning?  

 Next week we are having a ‘Science’ week as part of our ‘Understanding The World’ area 
of the curriculum. 

 We are going to be doing lots of investigations and experiments, talking about what we 
can see / hear / smell/ feel. 

 What a prediction is and making some of our own. 
 Please ask your children what investigations they have been experiencing – we hope they 

will have lots of exciting things to tell you and look out in the classroom windows for our 
photographs. 

 We will have new arrivals hatching in our classrooms, just in time for Easter!  
 A visit from the animal lady where we will get to meet some unusual animals. 
 Counting in groups practically, in 2s and 10s.  
 Using language to describe length and shape. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents evening: start next week! 

Wednesday 21st March 2.30 – 7.00  & Tuesday 27th March 3.30 – 7.00 

Please ensure you have signed up, it is vital that we meet everyone to discuss your child’s next steps. If 
there are any problems please speak to your class teacher. We look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Book Fair: 

The book fair will be in the 
new hall from Monday 20th 

- Wednesday 22nd 
November from 3.15 - 4pm. 

Why not have a look and 
treat your child to a new 

book if they’ve had a good 
report at parents evening. 

 

 

Work at home:  

This week your homework is science based! 

Can you do an experiment involving a balloon? 
There are lots of ideas on pinterest. 

E.g. can you see how many different sounds you 
can make with a balloon?  

We would love to see photos of your experiment. 

Sports Relief: 

Next week we will be 
raising money for sports 
relief by doing a special 
dance and asking for a 

50p donation. The 
children can come in 

‘dancewear’ on the day 
they do PE normally! 

 

 

W.O.W – Word Of the Week. 

This week’s word is: experiment 

“What scientists use to find 
things out.” 
 

 

Forest School fire morning: Friday 23rd March 

To finish off our science week we are taking Reception down 
to Forest School to have a go at cooking ‘damper dough’ on 

the fire!  

Please can all the children come in their old clothes on 
Friday instead of their usual forest school day. If any of 
our parent helpers are available on the Friday we would 

welcome the extra help! 


